
Is there anybody out there?

Māori Pharmacists Association

Administration Manager

PO Box 1533

Taupo 3351

FOR MĀORI IN THE PHARMACY SECTOR
Kia ora koutou katoa. We are inviting all those pharmacists, pharmacy pre-registrants and 
pharmacy students who identify themselves as Māori to register with “Ngā Kaitiaki O Te Puna 
Rongoā O Aotearoa - The Māori Pharmacists’ Association.”
The purpose of collecting ethnicity data is to establish clearly the level of involvement of Māori 
professionals in the pharmacy sector. At the time of establishing the Association (2003) Māori 
made up 0.7 - 1% of the work force, but 10-12% of the population. The statistics have limited 
accuracy and this form aims to expand the capture of this information.
This information remains the property of  “Ngā Kaitiaki O Te Puna Rongoā O Aotearoa - The 
Māori Pharmacists’ Association” and shall not be passed on in any manner so as to identify 
individuals, unless you give us that express permission. Generalised data can be passed on without 
specific reference to individuals.
We would welcome your data regardless of whether you would like any further contact or 
involvement in the Association. Having said that, we invite all those pharmacists, pharmacy pre-
registrants and pharmacy students who are Māori to contact us. Tū hia mai e te hunga tautoko.
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ETHNICITY DATA COLLECTION FORM

First names:

Name you wish to be known by:

Surname:

Gender:

Postal Address:

e-mail Address:

Home Phone:

Work Phone:

Cellular Phone:

Date of birth:

What is your occupation?

When and where did you do your training?

Year of registration?

Do you own your own pharmacy?

Do you currently work? If so, where?
Do you have work experience or qualifications in 
other fields?
Are you retired? If so, when?
Describe what work experiences you have had in 
pharmacy i.e retail/hospital
Paternal hapu?

Paternal iwi?

Maternal hapu?

Maternal iwi?

Do you speak Te Reo?

Can you write in Te Reo?
Do you have any particular experience in 
providing specialised health services to Māori, 
i.e Māori based Kaiawhina?
Do you work in a predominantly Māori
community?

Do you know of other Māori working in the Pharmacy sector?
If so can you please pass on this and any relevant information. Thank you.

A copy of the constitution is available on request ($5) from the PSNZ.
Thanks to the PSNZ for printing and posting these requests.


